
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1-56 Sarnsfield House 

1-56 Skenfrith House 

1-56 Bromyard House 

1-56 Peterchurch House 

 

Mike Tyrrell 

Director of the Ledbury Estate 

Ledbury Estate Team 

Housing and Modernisation 

mike.tyrrell@southwark.gov.uk 

Date: 06 October 2017 

 

Dear Resident 

Southern Gas Network works 

The Ledbury Team has been advised that next week Southern Gas Network (SGN - the statutory gas 

suppliers) will shortly be starting works on site to complete their checks on the redundant gas risers.  

We are speaking to SGN to establish what the works will require and if they will need access to 

people’s flats.  

Both the council and SGN will continue to keep you updated as the works progress. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mike Tyrrell 

Director of the Ledbury Estate 

 

 


